STORM WATER UTILITY DISTRICT
MAY 21, 2018

On Monday, May 21, 2018, the Town of Raymond Storm Water Utility District held their regular monthly meeting.  The meeting was called to order at 7:00 PM.  Present for the meeting were President, Doug Schwartz; members, Paul Ryan, Scott Brenton, Brent Kultgen and John Strueder.  Also in attendance were Chris Stamborski, and Charlie, from RA Smith.
1)
REVIEW OF BILLS:   The bill for RA Smith, in the amount of $3,299.92, was APPROVED ON A RYAN/BRENTON MOTION.  MOTION CARRIED 5-0.
2)
ELECT CHAIRMAN AND SECRETARY:


Motion to LEAVE OFFICES THE SAME, MADE ON A RYAN/BRENTON MOTION.  MOTION CARRIED 5-0.  President – Doug Schwartz; Secretary – Scott Brenton; members, Paul Ryan, Brent Kultgen and John Strueder.  

3)
APPROVAL OF MINUTES OF APRIL 16, 2018:  

APPROVED ON A RYAN/KULTGEN MOTION.  MOTION CARRIED 5-0.

4)      UNFINISHED BUSINESS

a.  
Updates on cleaning of Tributaries:


It was stated that the wood pile from 7 Mile Fair was cleaned up.  

5)     NEW BUSINESS:
a.
Future Projects:


There were numerous projects discussed.  It was motioned to have Charlie, from RA Smith, send out letters for Projects ‘A’, ‘E’, ‘F’, ‘G’, AND ‘H’, made on a SCHWARTZ/RYAN MOTION.  MOTION CARRIED 5-0.

6)
PUBLIC COMMENT

NONE
7)
CORRESPONDENCE & ANNOUNCEMENTS

NONE

At 7:40 pm, the meeting was ADJOURNED ON A RYAN/KULTGEN MOTION.  MOTION CARRIED 5-0.

Respectfully submitted, 

Scott Brenton – Secretary

Storm Water Utility District

